
Yearly Dermatology Checkup Reminder 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that it is time for your yearly 

dermatology checkup. 

Your health and skin wellness are important to us, and regular checkups help monitor any 

changes and maintain your skin's health. 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] or visit our website [Office Website] to 

schedule your appointment. We look forward to seeing you! 

Thank you for choosing [Clinic Name] for your dermatology needs. 

Sincerely, 

[Doctor's Name] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Office Address] 

[Contact Information] 


